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MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The NEW Chapter of AFS is pleased to announce our first meeting of the year on Monday 
September 13, 2010.   
 
Gene Muratore of Rio Tinto Iron and Titanium America, and David Borsuk of Sadoff  & Rudoy 
Industries LLP, will be our featured speakers for the evening.   

 
 

Alloys in the Scrap Stream 
Increased microalloying of steels introduces new challenges for the foundry.  What are some of these 
alloying elements?  How are they detected?  How should we address alloys and micro alloys in the 
scrap stream?  How can they impact iron quality?  What are effective countermeasures?  Gene and 
David will be with us to answer these questions and share their expertise about alloys in the scrap 
stream.   

 
Gene is the Senior Foundry Metallurgist for Rio Tinto Iron and Titanium 

America.  He has spent 20 years as an operating metallurgist for 3 different iron 
foundries, and is currently in his twentieth year as a technical services engineer for 
Rio Tinto Iron and Titanium America.  He is responsible for technical service in US, 
Canada, Mexico, some regions of Asia.  Gene is active in eight American Foundry 
Society committees, a member of the American Foundry Society Research Board, 
and a member of the American Foundry Society Chicago Chapter.    
 

 
David is the Manager Industrial Marketing and Quality Control for Sadoff  & Rudoy Industries 

LLP.  He has been working for Sadoff  & Rudoy Industries LLP for 40 years.  David is responsible for 
quality, environmental, regulatory, and legislative affairs, and also has industrial and foundry sales 
and marketing responsibilities.  Dave is Chairman of the Institute of Scrap Recycling Industries 
Government Relations Committee and also is the Chair for the Ferrous Specifications Committee.  He 
is a Past President of the Wisconsin Chapter of Institute of Scrap Recycling Industries and the Vice-
Chair of the Wisconsin Scrap Industry Stormwater Cooperative Compliance Program.  David has 
been a member of the Board of Directors for the Northeastern Wisconsin Chapter of the American 
Foundry Society for the past 12 years.  He is also the Vice Chair for the American Foundry Society 
8G Charge Materials Committee.   

 

Monday September 13, 2010 
 Germania Hall 
320 Chute Street 

 Menasha, Wisconsin 
 

Social Hour Starts at 5:30 PM 
Dinner at 6:30 PM - $20.00 

Presentation to Follow Dinner 


